I Albion St
San Francisco CA 94110
August 24, 1987

American Civil Liberties Union
132 W, 43rd St
New York NY 10109--0008

Enclosed please find $20 to renew my membership through Oct. 1988.

I am a female-to~male transsexual, recently diagnosed with
pneumocystis AIDS. I was very unhappy to learmn that the ACLU
Transsexual Rights Committee of Southern Calif. has been disbanded
and hope that the ACLU will nonetheless continue to support the
rights of traassexuals, as well as those of people with AIDS.

Louis G. Sullivan





